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Oetobher ”, 1951,

Lo
Mrs. Lilly “olf,
Elbowonds, Nort! Dakota.

Dear YMrs. Wolf:

I am enclosing herewith the reply I have re-
ceived from the Department of the Interior in response to
wy inquiry in your behalf concerning the inundation of
your lands by the Garrison Dam,

It was a pleasure to be able to cheeck into
this matier for you and I hope that the information I
am sending to you will be satisfactory. If I can be of
further service in this or any other way please let me
know’,

With kind regards and every good wish, T am

Sincerely,

WL ams.



	Letter from Senator Langer to Lillie Wolf Regarding the Inundation of Her Lands by the Garrison Dam, October 20, 1951
	Recommended Citation

	tmp.1654359169.pdf.oZ3cP

